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  This is to inform you of Sanyo Chemical’s circumstances following our third report on March 
17, 2011. 
 
  In the Kashima Factory (Kamisu city, Ibaraki prefecture), some of the damaged facilities have 
resumed operation after being restored and safety checks carried out. Restoration work at other 
damaged facilities is also expected to be completed soon. 
 
  However, it will take some time for steam and other external utilities to be resumed. At 
facilities other than the Kashima Factory, we may experience some difficulties in future 
operations because of possible shortages in raw materials. For more information concerning 
specific Sanyo Chemical products, please contact your allocated sales representatives. 

 
  We are making a concerted effort to fully restore the Kashima Factory and secure our product 
supply system for our customers as soon as possible. We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 


